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Drop in sessions for food and drink businesses 

The Environmental Health and Economic Development teams are working 
together to offer drop-in sessions on Mondays 13 & 20 of January and 3rd 
of February 2025 in Matlock Town Hall between 10am and 12pm (noon). Any 
type of business is welcome to attend for advice and guidance regarding any 
aspect of food hygiene/health and safety related matters or for business 
advice.  Further information here. 

 

 
 

Selling for Non-Sales People 
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6th February, 9.30am – 4.30pm, Chesterfield 

Learn about how a ‘sales support person’, usually involved in the 
implementation or delivery of a product or service, can have significant 
influence on the present and future business from a client. Book your 
place here.  Other courses available can be viewed here.  

 

 
 

New funding for the auto sector 

Up to £200,000 funded support is available for automotive innovators in 2025. 
This pilot programme offers packages of support from HVM Catapult centres 
for UK companies on the start-up to scale-up journey. This pilot will run from 
March to September 2025.  More details can be found here.  
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The District Council is committed to fulfilling its obligations under Data 
Protection legislation by keeping your personal data safe and secure.   Our 
policy and privacy notice can be viewed here. 
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